
 

 
February 19, 2017 

 

Costumes Needed 
 
Now that our Folk Dance Group has started up rehearsals and 
working hard for the next performance, we are asking 
 

 Anyone who holds a costume, or any part of a costume,  
belonging to PASA 

 Join the group and be proud to wear it.   
 If you will not be dancing, please return it to PASA as 

soon as possible and give others a chance to wear it. 
 

 Anyone who owns and has a Folk Dance costume and would 
like to donate it to PASA or sell it, please stop by during 
rehearsal or see any of the board members, or contact the 
dance directors. 

 
Contacts: 
 

Kevin Matos:  727-254-1142 – call or text 
Nicole Carvalho: 727-688-6620  – call or text 
Email Kevin at  Kmatos1291@gmail.com 
 
Find our group on facebook “PASA Folk Dance Group” which will 
contain schedule updates.  


